
  

 

This week…. 

Run, run as fast as you can, you can’t catch me I’m the gingerbread man!  
 
It’s been busy week learning all about the gingerbread man.  We have been 
sharing the story and creating craft work.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Some of the children enjoyed accessing the different sensory toys in the 
sensory room.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The children who participate in the welly 
walk are building up their stamina and 
traveling further.  
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We painted gingerbread from the story 
for our display board.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

         

 

 

 



 

 

 

We’ve been busy in PE working on 
moving and travelling in different 
ways on the apparatus.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We have been pretending to be bakers and have iced our gingerbread men.  



 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
We also made salt dough and moulded and cut out gingerbread people shapes.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Have a lovely long weekend – no school Friday or Monday – we will be back 
open on Tuesday.   

Reminders 

 

Barton Grange trip next week for Reception 

children.  Please return permission slips and 

send in money on Tuesday – otherwise children 

cannot attend.  


